
Weekly Report #2

1.) This past week the team met on Monday with Dr. Kaipa to perform the final review of the
budget proposal. Dr. Kaipa was satisfied with the proposal, we are now able to move
forward to the next step in the ordering process. The final revisions to the website was
added, with a more clean interface and page to upload documents. An abstracts section
was added as well.

2.) We are currently at a stand still until the parts are ordered and received. Weekly meetings
with the drone club are available for practice flights at the stadium. If need be, the
practice flights will allow us to gather data for other drones to familiarize ourselves with
the ArduPilot software and compare that data with the data set gathered from our two
eventual drones that will be constructed.

3.) We met with our advisor on Monday January 23.
4.) The website (http://dasp.mem.odu.edu/~swarm_sp23/index.html)
5.) Each team member has spent around 1 hour on the project this week.
6.) Anthony Torres and Anzam Sheak.
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